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UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

DOCKET N05. 50-327/328

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF A PROVISION OF AN AMENDMENT REQUEST

TO FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has approved the withdrawal of

a portion of a Technical Specification (TS) amendment request by the Tennessee

Valley Authority (TVA or the licendee), to Facility Operating License Numbers

DPR-77 and 9PR-79, issucd to the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2,

respectively. The olant is located in Soddy Daisy, Tennessee. Notice of

Consideration of ist Jance of this amendment was published in the FEDERAL

REGISTER on February 21, 1990 (53 FR 6118).

The item being withdrawn was originally included in an amendment request

dated January 22, 1990, and requested that the wide-range containment pressure

and reactor vessel level instrumentation be removed from TS Table 3.3-10.

However, in the NRC staf f's letter dated December 7,1990, which forwarded

Amendment Numbers 149 and 135 (and approved other TS changes requested in the

January 22, 1990 application), the staff disagreed with the licensee's request

to delete the instrumentation and requested that the licensee withdraw this

item from the amendment request. By letter dated April 12, 1991, the licensee

has withdrawn this item from the original amendment request.

For further details with respect to this action, see (1) the application

for amendment dated January 22, 1990, (2) the staff's letter forwarding Amendment
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Numbers 149 and 135 for License Numbers DPR-77 and OPR-79 respectively, dated

December 7, 1990, (3) the licensee's letter dated April 12, 1991, and (4) the

staff's letter dated April 30, 1991.

These documents are available for public inspection at the Commission's

Public Document Room, the Gelman Building, 2120 L Street, N.W., Washington,

D.C. 20555 and at the Chattanooga Hamilton County Library, 1001 Broad Street,

Chattangooga, Tennessee 37402.

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, this 30 day of April 1991.

FOR ttE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

[. $ y-
David E. LaBarge, Project Manager
Project Directorate 11-4
Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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